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All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 26th May 2023 

Dear All, 
 
Our Year 6 pupils had a brilliant three days at Studland earlier this week taking part in many activities including 
coasteering, paddle boarding and raft building. I was delighted to see them enjoying a well-deserved break from the 
classroom, challenging themselves in so many ways. A special thanks to our wonderful staff who accompanied the 
children and who enabled the trip to happen. 
 
Please park with care on drop off and pick up. In recent weeks we have had a pupil injured by the wing mirror of a 
car parked on the pavement and also, we have had local residents unable to use Giles Lane as access to and from 
their houses. I know it is a contentious point around all schools, however, please do be thoughtful when parking.  
 
With our daily swimming starting on Tuesday 6th June, please remember to pay the voluntary contribution for this 
and return the form. Also, remember that entries for the Self Portrait Competition need to be in school on Monday 
5th June. They need to be on an A4 piece of paper, in any media, with the child’s name and class on the reverse side. 
 
Hopefully many of you have had the opportunity to see the wellie boots on display at Woodbridge Farm shop. The 
shop will soon be changing the display so, if your child has a boot on display, please collect it from Woodbridge Farm 
Shop before the end of half term. If you pop in between Tuesday-Friday 9am-4.00pm, go to the office when 
collecting your wellie as they would like to give out a small bottle of flavoured milk for your efforts. They will be 
removing any remaining boots after half term. 
 
The children will be bringing any remaining Forest School clothing home today. This will not be needed in school for 
the remainder of the academic year. With the children swimming, lack of time means that any Forest School sessions 
will be with the children wearing their school uniforms.   
 
Another reminder, with the weather looking a little more favourable, could you please make sure that your child has 
a sun hat in school and that you apply sun protection prior to school.  

 
If you have any rocks, suitable to build a rockery in our pond, which you could donate to the school, we 
would very much appreciate it. 
 
Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education (PSHE)   
 
After half term, we will be looking at ‘Changes (including Relationships and Sex Education’) in your child’s 
PSCHE lessons in school. The lessons on changes focus on different types of changes that can happen in our 
lives and how to cope with change. 
 
RSE teaching at All Saints is set in the context of clear values, most importantly the value of loving and 
stable relationships (including marriage). It teaches children to develop values, attitudes, personal and 
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social skills, and increase their knowledge and understanding to make informed decisions and choices 
when they are adults.  
 
RSE teaching at All Saints recognises and acknowledges the diversity of people, faiths, cultural 
backgrounds, family structures and relationships. It promotes awareness and understanding of the wide 
range of practices and beliefs relating to sex and relationships within our society without promoting any 
particular practice or belief as right or wrong.  
 
If you wish for more information, please book an appointment via Kirsty. 
 
Finally, do not forget the ASSA Father’s Day pop up forms to be returned by 7th June and Discos happening 
on Friday 9th June.  
 
Have a lovely half term, 
 
Nigel 
 
 
Key Dates 
9th June    - Discos    KS1:  5 – 6pm     KS2:  6:15 – 7:15pm (poster attached) 

15th June   - Pop up Shop for Father’s Day 

16th June   - Art Exhibition @ 3pm 

23rd June   - Non School Uniform Day  

30th June   - Sports Day (lunch and pm for families) 

14th July   - Family Bingo 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

12th July   - Year 6 Performance 

19th July   - Leavers Service 


